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STAR LAKE TOWNSHIP E-BULLETIN # 62     April 11, 2023 

SUBJECT: 2023 Dust Control Program 

This serves as a reminder that applications and payment for the 2023 Dust 
Control Program are due by May 1st.  Applications may be obtained by visiting 
starlaketownship.org, clicking on the Road Services tab, and down-load the form 
listed at the bottom of the Dust Control Policy. 

The dust control agent is Liquid Calcium Chloride which is the same as that used 
by the MN-DOT.  This year the cost for application will be $0.78/linear foot (linear 
ft @ 18 ft wide).  SLT charges no service charge for this program, despite some 
significant road preparation and administrative costs—our vendor cost is your 
cost.  

Our cost is also volume-based: therefore, the quoted $0.78/ft “assumes” our 
volume will remain about the same as last year.    

Your full payment must be received by May 1st, and dependent upon weather 
conditions, road restrictions, and vendor scheduling, the actual application of the 
chemical will take place by mid to late June.  Timely application submissions drive 
cost and date of actual application.  Please complete & submit your application 
along with payment to: Star Lake Township, PO Box 61, Dent MN 56528 

Complete details of the program are also on the website.  Please direct any 
specific questions to Dale Lewis at sup1@starlaketownship.org or to Paulette 
Johnson at clerk@starlaketownship.org.  

Respectfully, Star Lake Town Board 
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